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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

 

 

 January 10, 2020 -  Edition #420 An unusual type of duck has been visiting the river behind 
City Hallé.an adult male Hooded Merganser. 
(Photo compliments of Karen Santoro) 

 

 

Notice to Residents on  
Curbside Collection Routes 

There will be NO DELAY in curbside 
collection of trash on Jan. 20th,  
Martin Luther King Day. Collections  
for the entire week will be on their  

regular schedule. 
 

For questions or additional  
information, please call DPW  

at 528-6379. 

 

We need your help!  We are looking for a Moderator and Ward 
Clerk for Ward 3 for all of our local, State and Federal elections.  
Both the Moderator and Ward Clerk positions are paid positions.  
 
If you are interested, please call the City Clerkôs Office at  
527-1265 and ask to speak with City Clerk Cheryl Hebert.  
 

 Thank you for your help! 
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